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Southeastern Minnesota Multi-County Housing & Redevelopment Authority

April 2, 2014

City of Cannon Falls

Attn: Dave Maroney

Director of Economic Development and Planning
918 River Road

Cannon Falls, MN 55009

~ RE: REZONING WATER STREET PROPERTIES

Dear Mr. Maroney,

Thank you for your response dated March 31, 2014. We have notified our residents at both
Trailside Terrace and Whispering Woods Apartments and have not received any feedback from
them.

Based on your response to our questions and hearing nothing back from our residents, we have
no further questions or concerns.

We look forward to working with our new neighbor Steve Auger.

Sii erely,/ A/

Joseph Wheeler
Executive Director
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